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On March 14th a total lunar eclipse will be visible in 
the Northern Hemisphere. The timing is such, that 
this is also a full moon known as the “Blood Moon.” 
This week, Kid Scoop explains why a lunar eclipse 
occurs and the reasons why this March moon is being 
called a Blood Moon.

Each week, Kid Scoop brings students interactive 
games, activities, puzzles and more in a bright & 
bouncy, award-winning feature kids and their family 
members can enjoy together.


